
 
 
 
 

WINCHESTER BASEPOINT CENTRE  
CONSTRUCTION ON TARGET 

 
 
Construction of the new Basepoint Business Centre in 

Winchester is nearing completion and is already attracting 

reservations for the 66 office units that will be available 

from February (2010). Fareham based Amiri Construction 

is putting the finishing touches to the exterior of the 

refurbished existing 4 storey building on the Winnall Valley 

Road site, and the 4 storey extension as part of the £2 

million project.  The new building will offer a total of 25,000 sq ft of office space for new and 

relocating businesses based in the region. 

Martin Miller, Senior Project Manager for Basepoint joined Amiri Construction’s Grahame Pettit 

on the roof to perform the traditional topping out ceremony and to view the progress made since 

work started in April.   

“We are delighted with the progress of the 39 week project and we look forward welcoming our 

first licensees in the new year,” said Martin Miller.  

Many of Amiri’s senior management team are no strangers to the demanding specifications 

required by Basepoint having built 2 other centres in the south prior to the formation of Amiri 

Construction. When completed, the Winchester Basepoint centre will be the 26th opened in 

England. 

Full information can be found at www.basepoint.co.uk   
 

 

Photo Caption:   

(From left) Martin Miller with Grahame Pettit on the new Winchester Basepoint centre. 
 
 
 
For additional information contact:  
Grahame Pettit, Managing Director Amiri Construction Tel: 01329 222200 
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